
 
 

 

 

 

4/25/2023 

Sundae Drive 346 Rt. 13 

Brookline, NH 

03033 

 

Re: 2023 Life Safety Inspection 

 

 

 

Dear Alicia, 

 

 On April 25, 2023, I conducted your annual Life and Fire Safety Inspection. At the time 

of my inspection I found the place to be in a neat and orderly fashion. I would like to personally 

thank you for walking me through the building and answering any questions that I may have had. 

The one and only thing that I noticed that needs to be addressed was: 

 

1. The street address needs to be posted on the building.  

 

 As part of our departments continuing effort to drive down fires in the workplace, I have 

included an informational brochure about workplace safety and fire extinguishers. Should you 

have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at the firehouse.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

JP Royea 

Lieutenant/Fire Inspector 

Brookline Fire Department  

603-672-8531 

 


